
 

Message from Miss Bendall 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

What a lovely week we've had. It has been wonderful 

to see the children come back to school happy and 

settled.  

 

To start the new year, we had an assembly on 

Wednesday where the children talked about their 

new year’s resolutions and what they wanted to 

achieve this year. It was great to hear so many ideas 

from learning new things to keeping bedrooms tidy! 

 

On Tuesday, we spent the day training with ACE 

looking at how we can enhance our curriculum even 

further. There will be some dates released shortly 

where you will be able to meet the ACE team and 

find out more about them. 

 

Have a lovely weekend.  

 

Kind regards, 

Miss Bendall  Head of School: Beccy Bendall 

Key Dates; 

 

 Thursday 29th Feb - YR and Y6  height and 

weight measurements 

 

CROSS COUNTRY: 

 

 Wednesday 7th February 2024 

 Wednesday 6th March 2024 

Insert photo 

5th January 2024 

 

 

 

Stars of the week    Values of the week 

Class 1 Featherlake 

 Ollie   Jack 

Class 2 Horner 

 Ruben & James  Betty 

Class 3 Quantock    

The whole of Quantock Class  

Class 4 Bucehayes  

 George L & Harvey  Isla 



Safeguarding 

If you have any safeguarding concerns, please email  

stocklanddsl@redstartpartnership.co.uk 

This inbox is monitored daily.  
 

Our Designated Safeguarding Lead is Miss Beccy Bendall and our Deputy Designated 

Safeguarding Leads are Miss Natalie Martin and Miss Rachel Smith. 

Our school’s Child Protection and Safeguarding Policy can be found online at: 

https://stocklandprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/09/Final-RB-4.1-Stockland-Primary-

Academy-Safeguarding-Policy-2023_24-Final-Signed-DHC-1-2.pdf 

If you have any concerns about the safety of a child you can either talk to our DSL or DDSL or 

you can phone Devon MASH on 01392 384964 or email our safeguarding inbox; 

stocklanddsl@redstartpartnership.co.uk 

 

 

National Child Measurement Programme 

On Thursday 29th February 2024 we will be visited by the Public Health team who will be measuring 

the height and weight of children in Reception and Year 6,  

A letter will be sent out alongside the newsletter offering further explanation.  

Please note that as we have received the letters later than planned you have not missed the opt out 

date and you are still able to do so if you do not wish your child to take part. 

 

After school clubs 

Details of this terms after school clubs will be sent out today. 

If you wish to sign up to one of the clubs on a Monday or Thursday please can you do so by booking 

via ParentPay. 

If you wish to sign up to one of Mr Murnane’s after school clubs on a Tuesday and/or Friday please 

can you email him with your child's details and make payment by Sunday 7th January 2024. 



 

Class 1 Featherlake News 

 

 

A very short but busy week! Featherlake have begun 

learning about memories and what they are. We start-

ed our new music project 'Down under the sea' and 

also thought about how to be caring. We are hoping 

for some ice next week so we can paint with it, make 

some art and watch the changes throughout the day 

time.   



Class 2 Horner News  

 

Hope you have all had a wonderful Christmas holiday and feel refreshed for the new term. 

 

We have already had an exciting start to our learning in computing and enjoyed using the 

beebots and playing a variety of different games. We will be learning about the weather 

and seasons in geography, Judaism in RE and in DT we will be learning how to make free- 

standing models. 

 

In English we are going to start reading Meerkat Mail - a 

clear favourite of Horner class and we are very excited 

to try to write our own letters pretending to be a meer-

kat. 



Class 3 Quantock News 

 

Firstly, thank you for all the lovely cards and gifts I received at the end of last term. I very 

much appreciated and enjoyed them! We've had a great couple of days back at 

school this week. I've loved hearing all about the children's fantastic holiday experiences 

and we've also squeezed in a lot of learning too!  

Over the next few weeks, we will be basing our reading, writing and history lessons on 

learning about the Anglo Saxons and this week we kick-started the topic with an 

exploration of the classic Saxon myth 'Beowulf'. 

 

 



Class 4 Bucehayes News  

 

It was lovely to welcome everyone back this term and there was a 

lovely atmosphere as the children arrived chatting and catching up 

with each other. 

In Bucehayes, we are stepping straight into adopting some of the 

ACE ways of working.  We are blocking some of our foundation 

subjects and working on them in our learning journals so this next 

3 weeks is a block of work about the circulation system.  We will 

be including our English work within the journal as the outcome 

will be to produce an explanation text. 

Some subjects will be continuing as weekly lessons, such as PE, 

RE, PHSE, Spanish and Music.  Of course, Maths will continue to 

be taught daily. 

I look forward to you sharing with you later this term, the work the 

children are producing.  They have been absolutely brilliant this 

week, determined to present their learning really well in their new 

learning journals. 

 

 


